
From: Leah Schmidt  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref: 2024/0277/T 
 
Dear Planners  
 
I live at 35 Lambs Conduit Street and our property backs on to the garden at 20 
Dombey Street.  I am delighted that the owners have applied for permission 
to   
reduce the height and sides of the trees in the garden, as they are woefully 
overgrown. In particular, the fig tree (designated as T4 in the drawings) hangs 
over our flat roof and garden wall,  
dropping ripe figs and leaves, which we are then left to clean up.  I am writing 
to ask that the tree surgeons in particular trim the branches away from our flat 
roof and garden in the hope that   
this nuisance will be reduced for a few years. 
 
Thanks for your attention to this email. 
 
Leah Schmidt 
 

 

 
 


